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Woodville Family Hub provides a range of support for families. Please see the flyers below…  
 
To support you with your monitoring of your child’s online activity and to give you advice and support when dealing 
with any online issues, please see the link below. 
 
https://beta.nationalcollege.com/library?sortBy=newest&phase=15&categories%5B0%5D=1350&types%5B0%5D=App
%5CModels%5CResource&amount=24 
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Weekly Roundup 
 
* We are now up and running with MARVELLOUS ME. You will receive instant notifications from your child's class 
teacher / TA / Headteacher with announcements, homework, rewards and badges!   
* We currently have 78% of our parents signed up to the Marvellous Me app.  If you have not yet signed up, please 
do so and join the Cheetwood school community on there.  
If you need login details, please speak to your child’s class teacher or the school office.  
* In the next month we will be moving away from ParentMail to SchoolComms for payments, texting and emails. 
Please look out for further details for signing up to this site.  
 

No Mini Explorers this week - It will be running again on Wednesday 5th February 2025. 

                                               Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week! 
 

Article of the week:  
R.R. Article: Article 33 

Protection from harmful substances 
Article 33 of the UNCRC says that children and young people have a right to be protected from harmful drugs. 

To be protected from drugs, children and young people should be taught about their effects. 

https://beta.nationalcollege.com/library?sortBy=newest&phase=15&categories%5B0%5D=1350&types%5B0%5D=App%5CModels%5CResource&amount=24
https://beta.nationalcollege.com/library?sortBy=newest&phase=15&categories%5B0%5D=1350&types%5B0%5D=App%5CModels%5CResource&amount=24


 

Attendance​
Our school attendance target this year is 97% 

Class attendance for the this week: 

Nursery: 71.2% Reception: 88.8% 

Year 1: 85.7% Year 2: 93.8% 

Year 3: 93.7% Year 4: 93.4% 

Year 5: 97.9% Year 6: 94.% 

Overall Attendance is 90.2% 

 Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week. 
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time 

 

 

 

2 

Star of the week Golden Ticket 

Nursery:  Elsa & Zaryaan 
Reception: Ayat & Aria 
Year 1: Ryan & Jessica 
Year 2: Laila & Livayah 
Year 3: Talha & Isaiah 
Year 4: Blinn & Amanda  
Year 5: Sama & Umer  
Year 6: Maryam & Eya 

Leah 

                                           
                                      Reading Stats  

 Year 1: 56 %,  Year 2: 65 %  
 Year 3: 83%,   Year 4: 68 %  
  Year 5: 80 %,  Year 6: 82 % 

Presentation  

Year 1: Worthy 
Year 2: Ibrahim B & Johann 
Year 3: Shayaan 

Year 4:  Abdu 
Year 5:  Romaithah  
Year 6:  Erick 
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